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We have launched our new Project: Is Life One Big Adventure? The class came 

dressed as Vikings for our Wow project launch. We designed and made shields, 

wrote in Runes and even invaded a nearby settlement (Pearl Class)! The children 

seem very keen to get going on this 

term’s project and we will be 

starting with a history focus for this 

half term. 
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Information Meeting: 

Thursday 2nd May 3.30-4pm. 

If you can’t make the 

meeting, I will send your pack 

home. 


